




Commissioner of Public Utilities – Amanda Fritz 
 

FY 2009-10 BUDGET DECISIONS: 
 
 

Reductions 

The Adopted Budget includes reductions in temporary staffing to meet the office's 5.0% 
reduction target, and savings in internal service charges to reflect reductions taken in the Office 
of Management and Finance. 
 

Status for Fall Performance Report: Temporary Staffing was reduced, and 
Personal Services and Internal Materials and Services came in under budget. 
 

Complete 

 
 

Staff Increase 

The Commissioner has determined that a total of nine staff (including the Commissioner) are 
required to properly address the workload of the office, an increase of 1.5 FTE from the FY 
2008-09 Adopted Budget. One position, funded through an interagency agreement with the 
Bureau of Environmental Services, is necessary to implement the new Office of Healthy Working 
Rivers. The other 0.5 FTE will be funded within the office's current appropriation level. Both 
positions were approved in the winter 2009 Budget Monitoring Process. 
 

Status for Fall Performance Report: As part of the Commissioner's Office 
formation and portfolio responsibilities, both positions were approved and 
complete in the Winter FY 2009-10 BMP. The interagency agreement with 
BES has been established, and the funded position's responsibilities expanded to 
include Portland Harbor and PURB related issues along with the Office of Healthy 
Working Rivers. 

Complete 

 
 
 
 


